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Bureau of Transportation Statistics Releases Final Update to
the Government Transportation Financial Statistics.
The Bureau of Transportation Statistics (BTS) today released its final update to the Government
Transportation Financial Statistics (GTFS), with data through 2021. The GTFS provides a set of
maps, charts, and tables with information on transportation-related revenue and expenditures for all
levels of government, including federal, state, and local, and for all modes of transportation. This
year BTS will transition to a new product called Transportation Public Finance Statistics (TPFS).
TPFS builds on the GTFS foundation buy increasing the granularity of the estimates and will include
a preliminary release in June of 2024 (2022 estimates) as well as an annual release in December
2024.

Continue reading.
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